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21st October 2019  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please find attached the login details for your child to access letter join (our handwriting 
scheme) at home. 
 
As shared on the newsletter this week, we would like to encourage all our children to 
practise their handwriting at home as well as in school. 
 
When they log in, they can select their class and then there are a variety of different 
activities for them to complete or they can just practise the formation of the letter joins. 
 
There is a significant improvement in the standards of presentation in school since we have 
been using this handwriting scheme so it is vital that our children continue to practise in 
order to further embed and develop their style using the correct joins. 
 
We have also attached a home guide for parents with regards to logging into the site at 
home. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs McAleny 
Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


